
The Bipartisan Infrastructure Law (Infrastructure Investment and Jobs Act).  
 
I would encourage everyone to note FHWA’s website on the law, available at 
https://www.fhwa.dot.gov/bipartisan-infrastructure-law/, where we have a summary presentation of the 
provision of the new law, funding information, and other guidance, with more to come. 
 
FHWA has also opened up a Request for Information (RFI) on the BIL/IIJA, asking the public and 
stakeholders for input on the implementation of the provisions of the law. We would encourage the MPO 
and its members to review and consider providing feedback. This RFI is available at 
https://www.federalregister.gov/documents/2021/12/01/2021-26145/infrastructure-and-investment-jobs-
act-request-for-information. 
 
We’ll keep everyone updated as more guidance comes available on the new law and the variety of new 
programs, and please feel free to reach out if there are any questions. 
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